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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

July 18, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  July 23, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Doug Hartley 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: TBD 
 
Contribution Count:  T & D McNeely 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Danene Hartley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday July 16, 2023 

Attendance:     49 

Contribution: $1,290.00 

Suzi Fox recovering from a broken femur (thigh bone)  

 

Chuck & Shirley Denham are both at Harmony at Southridge  

while they are recovering, Chuck from a major infection and 

Shirley from arm surgery. 

 

Fred Songer recovering from heart issues. 

 

Tom Winnell, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Gene 

Richardson, Steve Fox, Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Animals for CAMC Children 

Saturday Night Gospel Sing  October 28, 2023 

7th Street CofC, McConnelsville, Ohio 

 
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

The church is collecting stuffed animals to be 

used at CAMC Women & Children’s Hospi-

tal’s Child Advocacy Program.   There is no 

deadline nor any push to reach a certain total. 

The staff at the Advocacy Program is very 

appreciative of our donations! They say that the children 

love getting to pick out a new stuffed animal “BFF” when 

they finish a part of their treatment. 

Sunday Morning Adult Class 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class meets at 

9:30 am. 

Call the office, if you need free access to 

RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Carson Henley. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class this 

Wednesday, July 19, will discuss the ser-

mon given on Sunday, July 16. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 
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The Book Club’s next meeting will be 

on Tuesday, July 25, at 6:00 pm. 

The meeting will be at Panera Bread, 

South Ridge, South Charleston.  

The book selection for July’s discus-

sion is Born a Crime by Trevor Noah. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda John-

son. 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednesday nights 

from 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm in room 17.  

The class will be starting a new 

study called Crossing the Waters: 

Following Jesus through the 

Storms, the Fish, the Doubt, and 

the Seas by Leslie Leyland Fields  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, please 

contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

FROM PINE GROVE CHURCH OF CHRIST 

To Our Dear Brethren, 

     Words seem inadequate to express our sincere appreciation by our members, as well as the Redding missionar-
ies in Malawi, for the many items your church family provided.  Twelve congregations participated in this effort and 
together we assembled over 100 boxes of much needed supplies and $4,000 for support of the work. 

     All donated items have been addressed, securely wrapped, and safely delivered to the Malawi Project, Inc. in Indi-
ana.  From that location, they will be shipped by sea container to Africa. 

     The information we received from the Malawi Project estimates there are 4,000 churches of Christ in Malawi, and 
growing, that continually provide resources to meet the needs of the suffering.  The scope of these programs and 
their influence caused a member of the Malawi Parliament to observe, “Through the work of the churches of Christ 
here, we have witnessed them as one of the largest churches in our country.  These people show how much they 
care about our people.” 

     The generous gift you provided will help our missionaries to continue to share the gospel and grow Christs’ [sic] 
church.  Lives are being changed and souls saved as a result of your kindness. 

     If you would like to follow the work of the missionaries in Malawi, go to Facebook at Redding Mission Trips and 
you can see their regular postings. 

       Sincerely 

       Pine Grove Church of Christ 

 

https://www.christianbook.com/apps/easyfind?Ntk=author&Ntt=Leslie%20Leyland%20Fields

